Autumn Newsletter

Year 4 Falcons
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What’s new this term?
This term in maths we will
continue our work on place
value to 10, 000.

In English, we will be
exploring Gorilla by Anthony
Browne.

In Science, we will begin the
term by exploring Living
Things and their Habitats,
where will continue to expand
our Working Scientifically
skills.

In History, will be learning
about Ancient Greece and
exploring their greatest
achievements.

In Art and D&T, we will be
learning about Craft & Design:
Fabrics of Nature and
Structures: Pavilions.
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Our PE days are:
Thursdays Full PE kit
needed.

Swimming sessions
each Wednesday
beginning in the
Autumn Term.

Falreniurop ill
mornings are Tuesday
8.40 to 8.50.

Reading books/diaries
need to be school
each day and children
should be reading 3
times a week at home.
Homework grids will
be sent outinthe
Summer Term.

Contact/Parents
Class Dojo




